
 

 

 

Dear Year 3, 

Can you believe it another bank holiday weekend and Summer half term! Have 

you got any activities planned with your families?  We have some fun challenges 

you might enjoy next week. 

Challenge 1 – A treasure hunt. 

Using your mapping skills make a treasure hunt for your family? You 

could draw a map of a room/your house or garden and hide something 

for them to find. Then think of the symbols used on an o/s map and create your 

own. Make an easier version for children and a hard one for adults! We would 

love to see your maps and discover if they were successful.  

  

Challenge 2 – Professor Jones would like to know.  

 

Which one is the odd one out? 

Why? 

 

Challenge 3 – Guinness World Record - https://ttrockstars.com/page/gwr 

Mr Collier wanted to remind you about Times Table 

Rock Stars Challenge. Details of how to enter are 

on the website, YOU MUST HAVE YOUR 

PARENTS PERMISSION TO ENTER THIS. 

Last week Miss Sykes revealed Y3 were the Mathletics Year group winners. 

Well Done to everyone who took part. Our winners this week are Molly 3L, 

Sudebeh 3ST and Ewan 3C 

Have a great half term. Stay safe, well and keep smiling! 

From Mrs Laidler, Mr Collier, Miss Sykes & Mrs Austin Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, 

Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, Miss Glen and Miss Corker.  

https://ttrockstars.com/page/gwr

